
The Board of Public Works takes pride in
offering the lowest rates possible to our
valued customers.  Our customers have not
had an increase in electric rates since 2015. 
For more information regarding our electric
rates, see our Electric Rate Ordinance.  If
you have questions regarding your utility bill
or would like to start utilities under your
name, please contact our Utility Billing
Office. 

Have you ever wondered what you get for 1
kilowatt-hour (kWh) or 1,000 watt hours? 
On average, Nebraska homeowners pay 10¢
for 1kWh of electricity.  Nebraska Public
Power District (NPPD) put together this quick
guide to show you what 1kWh or 10¢ of
electricity is capable of.
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